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No.1-5/2004/TW/

PUC is letter dated 25/2/2013 from Shri Rajib
Bhattacharya, Director, National Commission for Scheduled
Castes, State Office, Mayukh Bhawan (Ground Floor) Salt Lake
City, Kolkata addressed to the Secretary (TW), 'A & N
Administration regarding furnishing of material for preparation of
Annual Report 2012-13 of National Commission for SCs.

In this context it is stated that in this UT no Scheduled
Castes has been notified. Practice of untouchability is non-existent
in these islands and none of the community suffers any caste

discrimination. Therefore, requisite information in respect of this
Union Territory is Nil.

Accordingly, a draft letter addressed to Director, National
Commission for Scheduled Castes, State Office, Kolkata is placed
in opposite for approval please.
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